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Tenn Public Utility Commission

I am writing with great concern about the proposed rate increase in our sewer 
charges. This is totally unacceptable  These investors are buying up the sewer 
systems in the area and paying way too much for them and passing the bill on to us 
the customers.  They should not be allowed to do this just to pad their pockets! They 
have suggested a 400% rate increase for Shiloh Falls. I am not happy with this 
possible increase. I am totally against this increase. I think this should not be allowed. 
I vote NO!

Dr. Marshall E. Hollis




